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Comments: Keep Roadless Protections in Place for the Tongass

 

 

 

It is my understanding that the US Forest Service has announced that the preferred action of the Forest Service

at this time is A FULL EXEMPTION of the Tongass. I believe that this decision has severe ramifications and

should not occur. Instead, the Tongass should retain its designation a "roadless area" so as to preserve this land

and protect it from clear cutting.

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this letter!
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